
RAO NEWSLETTER 2024-7 – BENEFEDS.com WEB 
ADDRESS CHANGING TO BENEFEDS.gov 
On September 15, BENEFEDS.com and LTCFEDS.com moved 
to BENEFEDS.gov and LTCFEDS.gov.  
 
BENEFEDS is the online benefits marketplace for eligible federal 
civilians and uniformed service members to shop, enroll, and/or 
pay for voluntary benefits, including dental and vision plans under 
the Federal Employees Dental and Vision Insurance Program 
(FEDVIP). LTCFEDS is the official website for the Federal Long 
Term Care Insurance Program (FLTCIP). 
 
Both websites are sponsored by the U.S. Office of Personnel 
Management (OPM) and administered by FedPoint, the trade 
name of Long Term Care Partners, LLC. The .gov transition was 
made in collaboration with OPM as part of the government’s 
requirement that all federal agencies (and the programs and 
services they oversee) use government domains (e.g., .gov or 
.mil). 
 
BENEFEDS.com and LTCFEDS.com now redirect to 
BENEFEDS.gov and LTCFEDS.gov, ensuring uninterrupted 
access for program enrollees and site visitors. While these 
redirects will remain in place indefinitely, we ask that you update 
any links to BENEFEDS.com and LTCFEDS.com on your 
internal benefits pages to their respective .gov sites. 
 
More information about the changes can be found on each 
website 
at BENEFEDS.gov/changes and LTCFEDS.gov/changes.  

https://click.info.benefeds.gov/?qs=42df5fe91299b3d4858651d584274845c1b03a36948b5d99436d37c7887a239986652b755f98cb081c2e614590489b9d491725dece3dbc19
https://click.info.benefeds.gov/?qs=42df5fe91299b3d4e03a4139df8c8a3a758e55f2ee423f4d3c4fe98f98bae69b8c7f5f60b3013967dc432154d44fc150239228bf0a419fd7

